To Whom It May Concern:

Here is a link to a development application received by the City of Bloomington to
construct a new fire station located at 2255, 2263, 2271 and 2275 East Old Shakopee
Road and 2305, 2313 and 2325 East 86" Street:

https://permits.bloomingtonmn.gov/ProdPortal/Planning/StatusReference?referenceNumb
er=PL201800344

The application is submitted by:

City of Bloomington

1800 West Old Shakopee Road
Bloomington, MN 55431

Final Site and Building Plan — Fire Station #3

The City of Bloomington staff contact for this review is:
Nick Johnson, Planner
(952) 563-8925
nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov.
This item is scheduled for City of Bloomington hearings as follows:
Planning Commission
11/08/2018 — 6:00 PM

Council Chambers

Please provide any comments no later than Oct/31/2018.



